
   OUR LADY OF MERCY SECONDARY SCHOOL 

 AGM PARENTS’ COUNCIL 
 

 

All parents/guardians are invited to the AGM of the Parents’ Council which will 

be held via ZOOM on 

  

Monday 19th October 2020 at 5.00 pm 
 

The Mercy Parents’ Council is an important part of the life of the school and I 

urge parents to attend this meeting.  The Council gives all parents an 

opportunity to involve themselves in the life of the Mercy and in their 

daughters’ education. 

 

 

ELECTION OF 1 NEW PARENT 

REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE BOARD OF 

MANAGEMENT 
 

At the Parents’ Council AGM another parent will be elected to represent all 

parents on the Board of Management. Nominees for this position should have a 

proposer and a seconder. The new representative will be replacing Amy 

Cremin. We wish to thank Amy for her commitment, time and work on  behalf 

of the BOM. 

 

 

Agenda: 

1. Welcome 

2. Election of 1 new parent representative for the BOM 

3. Annual report (Principal/Board of Management) 

4. Election of new Parents Council committee 

5. Close of meeting 

 

 

Please note that a link to this Zoom meeting will be sent on Monday 

afternoon and the AGM will conclude not later than 6.00pm 


